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On November 24, 2015, Rudolph V. Deiss, III filed a complaint with the U.S. Illinois 
Department of Human Rights, Charge No. 2016SN0955, alleging discrimination due to his status 
as a military veteran.  The case was dismissed for lack of substantial evidence on April 6, 2016, 
and we consider the matter closed. 
 
 
On July 19, 2017, Holly A. Satterlee filed a complaint with the Illinois Department of Human 
Rights, Charge No. 2017SA2882, alleging age discrimination.  The complaint was withdrawn, 
and the case was closed on January 30, 2018.  We consider the matter closed. 


